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On November 14, 2012 the meeting was held between the representatives of International
Investors Association, Ajara Chamber of Commerce and Industry and Trabzon Chamber of
Commerce and Industry. The presentation about the introduction of Ajara investment
environment was held for the guests. The conversation between the sides was especially
focused on furniture production field. The Turkish businessmen got interested in the local
furniture production.
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